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Hello Lighthouse Supporters,

As we all make our way through the challenges of these troubling, 

unprecedented times, it is encouraging to see countries helping each other, 

scientists working together, communities supporting local businesses, young 

people helping seniors, and neighbours out together celebrating our 

remarkable front line workers.    

While the NLPS is disappointed that meetings, presentations and events have 

had to be postponed, we know that our dedicated team of volunteers remains 

focused on our common goal.  We look forward to working with our supporters, 

donors and each other once again.  

This too shall pass and the good news is that Mother Nature is healing.  Spring 

will come and flowers will bloom bringing hope and beauty back to the world.

Please stay safe.  Be calm.  Be kind.

Stephen Emo,

Chair

Nottawasaga Lighthouse Preservation Society

Here is a useful link to the Government of Canada's COVID-19 website:

Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak updates, symptoms, prevention, 

travel, preparation - Canada.ca
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